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Senapati Siba (RW6) PAHNT

From: Skinner Susan (RW8) PAHNT
Sent: 28 July 2009 13:26

To: Senapati Siba (RW6) PAHNT
Subject: Operation

Dear Dr Senapti
I just want to thank you for doing the Toupet Fundolipication operation for me on my hiatus
hemia, and to say how pleased I am with the result of it, I have never felt so well. Have lost

wtight as well. I want ro thank you for the speed with which you did the operation and for the
efficiency of your staff. I am just so pleased with the result. Once again thank you very much.



